
KEY DIARY DATES 
 

February 

15th-19th: Half Term 

22nd-26th: House Competitions 

 

March  

8th-12th: IAG Week 

11th: KS2 and KS4 Parent’s Evening 

(online) 

17th-23rd: Scholastic Book Fayre 

23rd: Last day of term 

24th-15th April: Easter Holidays 

——————–——— 
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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  

Online learning is not ideal and of course we would rather have all of our 
students in school full-time. I am so proud of our ’team’ and would like 
to say a huge thank you to students, parents and staff for their support 
and dedication during this difficult time. 

Our staff have worked tirelessly to ensure all students are engaged 
during lessons, whether they are attending school or at home via online 
learning. Staff need to switch off out of school hours, so will not be 
replying to or contacting parents or students from 4pm or at weekends. 
If you need to contact us after 4pm, please email the office or myself 
directly. 

Ms Dangerfield: head@allsaintslessingham.co.uk 

Have a lovely half term and take care of each other. 

 

Numbers to contact for help  

 

Miss Paffett: 07733 417296  

 

Norfolk children’s support line:  

Text 07480 635060 or call 0344 800 
8029 

 

Childline online or by phone:  

Anytime: 0800 1111  

Congratulations 

A huge well done for Rose in year 
10 who has just received 2 

amazing GCSE results: 

9 for English Language 

8 for Geography  

Career Guidance 

Our Careers Advisor Ellen is the process of talking to year 10 and 11 
students and will soon be moving on to year 9.  

If any year 10 or 11 parents would like to talk to Ellen, please let Miss 
King know.  

Click here to view this newsletter online 
with access to download links and 
resources. 
 
It’s National Careers Week 1-6 March and 
to celebrate we’ve teamed up with NCW to 
create a free guide outlining vocational 
options after GCSE and sixth form. It’s a 
great resource to give parents more 
information about non-academic routes to 
careers – and you might find some pages 
useful too. Click here to download your 
free copy.  
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Students and staff enjoying the snow 



Well-being Wednesday Afternoons 


